
The District of Saanich is undertaking a public consultation process regarding 
the use of the 2nd floor club house facilities at Cedar Hill Golf Course.

Public input will help Saanich Municipal Council determine how the 2nd floor Club 
House facility can best serve the community. Input is also being sought on general 

ways to promote this community facility. A public open house will be held on 
Wednesday, June 20th from 5:30 PM – 9:30 PM at the Cedar Hill Golf Course 

Clubhouse Facility, 1400 Derby Road, 2nd floor.

Please drop in and share your ideas on how to make this versatile facility a vibrant, 
well utilized and sustainable public space for golfers and non-golfers alike. If you 

cannot attend the open house, you can still have your say during the weeks of June 
21st to July 5th by using an online survey at http://saanich.ca/chgc

For questions, please call Elevate Consulting at 250-483-6660, 
Sebastian@elevateconsulting.ca or Saanich Parks and Recreation at 

250-475-5422, doug.henderson@saanich.ca

CEDAR HILL GOLF COURSE OPEN HOUSE


